
 

ULSTER COUNTY LOCAL 856 
NEXT WAVE COMMITTEE MEETING 
All members of CSEA are welcomed and 

encouraged to attend this meeting.  You are our 

future and we need you to keep our future strong.  

If you are interested in being part of the Next 

Wave, but are unable to attend, please contact us 

and we will collect your information to keep you 

posted on new and upcoming activities.  For 

information, contact the committee chairperson, 

Sheri Farrell at 845-706-1865. 

 

Thursday, 

November 16, 2023 

____ 

5:30pm at Local 

Office 

____ 

Open to ALL 

members 

____ 

Please RSVP 

____ 

A light dinner will 

be served 

 

 

CSEA 
200 Stockade Drive 

Suite 202 
Kingston, NY 12401 

 

Sheri Farrell 

(845) 706-1865 
sheri@csealocal856.com 

 


